

EUROPEAN
DIALYSIS AND
TRANSPLANT
NURSES
ASSOCIATION

EUROPEAN RENAL CARE ASSOCIATION Marianna Eleftheroudi President Pilatusstrasse 35 CH 6003 Lucerne Switzerland

Email:

ma.eleftheroudi@gmail.com

Krakow Convention Bureau
Municipality of Krakow, Department of
Promotion and Tourism
Małgorzata Przygórska-Skowron
pl. WszystkichŚwiętych
3-4 31-004 Kraków,
Poland

September 7, 2016

Dear Małgorzata Przygórska-Skowron,

As EDTNA/ERCA, we are honored to organize the 46th International Conference of EDTNA/ERCA from 9th to 12th September in 2017 in the wonderful city of Krakow. Above all, we appreciate your valuable support in the process of inspection and contracting of the EDTNA/ERCA Conference and look forward to cooperate further on.

Your highly estimated support includes, among others, the following issues:

- Providing promotional materials on Krakow for actual EDTNA/ERCA International
 Conference in Valencia and other EDTNA/ERCA educational events during 2016-2017
- Local entertainment for the Opening Ceremony
- Transportation for our delegate
- On-site support during the Conference
- Organization of tours for Sightseeing for VIPs and accompanying persons during the Conference and many others.

Hitherto, the professional approach, quality of your information and services and cooperation at the highest level are really appreciated by EDTNA/ERCA and will be mentioned and recommended where ever we would be asked for such statement.

Yours sinderely.

Marianna Eleftheroudi

EDTNA/ERCA President ad Interim 2015-2016